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Friday 10th September 
 

Parents/Guardians of Pupils in Primary 2 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
                             Many thanks to all of you for your support and understanding this 
morning.   
I can now confirm, having spoken at length with the Education Authority, that children who 
book and receive a negative test, can come to school on Monday.  It would be helpful if you 
could inform the school of your child's negative result by emailing me.  If you do not test your 
child, they will have to isolate for 10 days.  Today is day 2.   
On day 8, pupils will need another PCR test, but I will update you regarding that, next week.  
 
In the interim, PHA may contact you, however, they may not as the advice has been given 
by me already.   
 
I hope that you all remain safe and well at this time.  Once again, if you would like to speak 
with me, please email me and I will get back to you as soon as possible, from a withheld 
number.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Andrew Frizzell 
 


